
 River Stakeholder Event 
 

Join the Nutrient Management Board (NMB) 

Stakeholder Group and help to protect and 

enhance our rivers 

Our Special Area of Conservation (SAC) rivers, 

the Cleddau, Teifi and Tywi, support some of 

West Wales’s most precious biodiversity and are 

an important source of health and well-being for 

our communities. 

Ceredigion, Pembrokeshire, and 

Carmarthenshire County Councils are 

collaborating to create Nutrient Management 

Boards to monitor the rivers and we need your 

help… 

• Is the health of our rivers important to 

you? 

• Are you affected by, responsible for 

or interested in water quality in the 

region? 

• Join us in working to protect and 

enhance our rivers. 

 

To ensure the Stakeholder Group reflects all the voices 

in our communities affected by and responsible for 

water quality in the region, we are inviting anyone with 

an interest to join us for our first ever Stakeholder Group 

meeting. 

There will be presentations and workshops with 

attendees to identify the aspects that require further 

development to restore the health of the rivers. 

 Refreshments and a light lunch will be provided. 

To RVSP and for further information please 

contact: LECarrington@carmarthenshire.gov.uk 
 

31st May 2023 

10am – 4pm 
Halliwell Centre, Carmarthen 

 


